
Subject: Ontario Passes the Invasive Species Act 

 

  

Dear OIPC members and network,  
   
The OIPC is very excited to see the passing of Bill 37, the Invasive Species Act. 
 
This legislation will support the prevention, early detection, rapid response and 

eradication of many invasive plants already in, or at risk to enter Ontario.  
 
To see our full response, read our media release here. 
 
We look forward to working with the Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry on the 

implementation of this Act and will keep you updated as implementation occurs. 
 
Sincerely, 
  

Kellie Sherman 

Coordinator 

Ontario Invasive Plant Council 

4601 Guthrie Drive 

Peterborough, ON 

K9J 8L5 
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